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Committee Name            Celebration, Awards and Recognition Committee 

Committee Chair            N/A 

Committee Members 
          Charlotte MacNaughton, Ian Sidders, Barbara Scheck, Gloria Rankin &                      
T  T    Tracy Bradley 

Report Date            August 15, 2015 

Submitted By            Tracy Bradley (on behalf of the committee) 

 

Past Year’s Work 

 
 This is a newly formed committee this past year.  There are three main areas the committee has decided 
to focus on: 

1. Finding ways to recognize volunteers within the Orienteering community-points to consider: When 
to recognize?  How should they be recognized and at what level. 

2. Exploring ways to recognize the volunteer efforts of orienteers outside of orienteering on a more 
national level. 

3. 2017 50th anniversary- developing a plan for this important celebration year. 
 

 

 

Future Work – Projects and Goals 

 
Same as above.  The projects and goals have been identified, it will be a matter of continuing forward 
with these ideas. 
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Success and Challenges 

 
AOA’s successful nomination of Charlotte MacNaughton for the 2014 Sport Volunteer recognition 
awards.  This was held at the Alberta Sport Leadership Conference this past year.   A big thank you to 
Kitty and the AOA for putting together the nomination! 
 
 

 

 

Finances 

 
None to date 

 

 


